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To All School Parents: 

Please be advised of the following: 

Magic Show 

Fred Corvenio, The Magic Man, visits the school every second year to present his entertainment show to all the 

pupils of the school. He will present his show this time on Wednesday next, December 7th at 11.15am approx. The 

cost for entry is €4 per pupil to maximum of €10 per family. 

Church Holiday 

You are reminded that Scoil Mhuire will remain closed on this Thursday December 8th as we observe the Church 

Holiday. 

Headlice 

We have been informed that these little fellas have made a return! Please ensure that you check your child’s head 

over this week and treat as necessary to exterminate by next weekend. 

In Service 

You are reminded that Scoil Mhuire remains closed on Friday December 16th as the staff must attend Curriculum In-

Service in Carrick-on-Shannon Education on this date.  

Internet Safety 

The date for the internet safety presentations for pupils and parents previously referred to has been confirmed for 

Wednesday January 18th 2017. Pupil presentation will take place during school hours and Parent Presentation on the 

same evening. More precise details in relation to time will issue closer to the date. 

Christmas Concerts 

Please note that Christmas Concert Schedule is as follows: 

Junior/Senior Infants and First Class Concert at 7pm in Bornacoola Community Centre Tuesday December 20th  

Second/Third/Fourth and Fifth/Sixth Class Concert at 7pm in Bornacoola Community Centre on Wednesday 

December 21st  
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Admission Charge to the concerts is, as usual, €5 per adult. As there will be a number of families who will have pupils 

on stage across the two nights those to whom this applies will only be required to pay admission on the first night. 

Swimming 

As the Seniors Swimming Programme draws to a conclusion, we have been informed that as the Pool is undergoing 

some essential repairs/upgrade we have to reschedule Week 8 of Monday 19th December. As a result there will be 

two swimming slots next week in order to complete the 8 week programme. We will travel on Monday 12th as usual 

and then on Thursday 15th. Pupils will be brought to McDonalds for their customary end of swimming treat on the 

Thursday afternoon. 

Christmas Holidays 

Scoil Mhuire will close at 12 noon on Thursday December 22nd for Christmas 2016 and re-open on Monday January 

9th 2017. 

 

We take this opportunity to wish you and all yours a very peaceful, holy and safe Christmas 2016 and the best of 

good fortune in 2017. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Declan Bohan 

Principal 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


